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   California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING POSTPONEMENT 
BOARD MEMBER FIELD TOUR 

OF BOATYARDS 
 

 
A field tour of four boatyards on Shelter Island in San Diego Bay was scheduled for Board 
Members of the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region (San 
Diego Water Board) and the public.  The tour was scheduled for 9:00 a.m. on Friday, March 
22, 2013.  The field tour is being postponed due to unavailability of Board Members.  A new 
date has not yet been chosen.  Another notice will be sent upon selection of a date for the field 
tour. 
 
This postponement notice is being provided to the San Diego Water Board’s agenda mailing 
list and the known interested persons list for Tentative Order No. R9-2013-0026, General 
Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges from Boatyards and Boat Maintenance and 
Repair Facilities to Surface Waters within the San Diego Region.  
 
Please contact Ms. Kristin Schwall at kschwall@waterboards.ca.gov or (858) 467-2345 for 
questions or comments regarding this notice.   
 
 
 
DAVID W. GIBSON 
Executive Officer 
March 19, 2013 


